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6th October 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: ‘Preparing for Success’ evening 
 
It goes without saying that this is a crucial year in the educational journey of all students currently in Year 11. We 
want to do everything that we can to support your child to do their absolute best in their examinations, and as 
such will be hosting our new ‘Preparing for Success’ evening event on Tuesday 21st October 2025.  
 
Starting at 6.00pm, your child and you are invited to come to school to hear about how, by working as a team, 
students, along with the school and their parents, guardians and carers, can make the forthcoming examinations 
an opportunity for great success. Please arrive via reception at 5.45pm and sign in; students are required to be in 
full uniform.  
 
We have a number of staff speaking about different areas. Topics include:  
 

●​ Setting the scene for success 
●​ The timeline between now and June 2026 
●​ Top performance in examinations 
●​ What effective revision looks like 
●​ How to look after your wellbeing 
●​ My options for next year 
●​ Careers guidance 
●​ Healthy habits 

 
This important event will be a fantastic opportunity to speak to some key members of staff who will be supporting 
your child in the lead-up to their examinations, and to understand the key messages from school that you will be 
able to reiterate at home to ensure that the examinations are perceived as a great opportunity to demonstrate 
talents, rather than a source of anxiety. The messages shared will help with both the examinations in the summer, 
and the important PPEs that will take place in November. 
 
Please confirm your attendance by filling in this Google Form by Friday 10th October 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr J Joseph MBE 
Head of Year 11​  
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